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The MIT Office of Minority Education
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MIT Office of Minority Education
Laureates and Leaders Program

77 Massachusetts Avenue, 4-107
Cambridge, MA  02139

Dear MIT Faculty or Staff Member, 

The MIT Office of Minority Education (OME) Laureates and Leaders Program has been established to identify and prepare a select group of undergraduate students for doctoral study through mentoring, information on the graduate school process, active participation in research and financial assistance. The program accepts approximately twenty five students per year in their sophomore year. 

Laureates and Leaders is a highly interactive program. The ideal candidate for this program is an academically successful student with a high level of dedication, commitment, and maturity. We greatly appreciate your honest assessment of this student’s potential as a future Laureate and Leader.

Sincerely,

Elsie Otero
Assistant Dean
Office of Minority Education

Laureates and Leaders Program
77 Massachusetts Avenue, 4-107

Cambridge, MA  02139

Phone: (617) 253-5010
Fax: (617) 253-9899
http://web.mit.edu/ome
Faculty/Staff Recommendation


	Applicant’s Name


	MIT ID #



	Academic Major


	Academic Advisor



I hereby        FORMCHECKBOX 
 waive          FORMCHECKBOX 
 do not waive        the right to examine this evaluation.

APPLICANTS MUST COMPLETE ALL OF THE ABOVE SECTIONS IN ORDER FOR THEIR RECOMMENDATIONS TO BE REVIEWED.

TO THE EVALUATOR:  The student named above has applied to become a participant in the MIT Laureates and Leaders Program.  They have requested that you evaluate their potential as a future scholar.  If the applicant has not waived the right to review this evaluation, you should consider it non-confidential.  Please visit ___________ and upload your recommendation by 5:00pm on Tuesday, January 10, 2012.  If you have any questions, please contact Assistant Dean Elsie Otero, eotero@mit.edu by the deadline.
Thank You.
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